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(NAPSA)—The next time you
bank via an automated teller
machine (ATM) you may be in for
a pleasant surprise—even if the
machine doesn’t mysteriously give
you more money than you asked
for. An ingenious idea from the
NCR Corporation will mean a
more secure feeling whenever you
make a deposit at the ATM. In
fact, it’s better than a teller.

If you haven’t thought about
depositing without standing in
line at the teller window—soon it
will be easier and more secure
than ever to do so at the ATM.
Convenient, advanced ATMs can
go way beyond simply dispensing
cash.

With NCR ’s patented check
image receipt and capture tech-
nology, whenever you put a check
or cash into the ATM, you walk
away with a picture of the deposit
printed on the receipt. You not
only receive an image of any
checks deposited, but if you put
cash in, your receipt will list each
note by denomination. You don’t
get that kind of specifics at the
teller window. The receipt serves
as a true and immediate proof-of-
deposit. The need for deposit
envelopes is eliminated, enabling
you to put the cash or check
directly in a designated slot, often
in ‘bunches. ’ That ’s important
when depositing because you
won’t have to wait to insert one
note at a time.

The back office side of the oper-
ation is also seeing significant
enhancements designed to ensure
a safe, secure banking system
using today’s technological ad-
vances. Once the image of your
deposited check is captured at the
ATM, NCR has the systems to
move that image quickly to the
clearinghouse destination. That

means you are ensured your
money is credited to your account,
in some cases almost immediately.

Moving image capture to the
ATM can reduce cost for the bank,
significantly decreasing the has-
sles associated with envelope re-
stocking and acceptance. NCR’s
ImageMark™ distributed capture
solutions will reduce the need to
move paper via expensive armored
couriers. Those couriers currently
transport envelopes with cash and
checks to the processing center. Of
course, armored couriers will still
be used to move cash, but by sepa-
rating the checks from the cash at
the ATM, fewer carrier pick-ups
are needed. The banking industry
expects additional benefits as it
moves toward more and more elec-
tronic processing, clearing and
exchange.

So, the next time you are at an
ATM searching for an envelope to
make a deposit or the next time
you are in line in the bank with
checks and cash in hand—remem-
ber, your favorite ATM can save
you time—if your bank has
‘pushed the envelope.’

For more information on the self-
service (ATM) industry, check out
NCR’s Web site at www.ncr.com.

Don’t Just Push The Envelope—Get Rid Of It

Consumers will be more secure
in making ATM deposits, thanks to
new technology from NCR.

Who Wants To Marry 
A Soulmate?

(NAPSA)—Who do you want to
marry? A millionaire? Someone of
the same faith? Surprisingly, the
answer for most people is none of
the above. Nearly 90 percent want
a soulmate. Over half also believe
in love at first sight.

There are ancient beliefs sur-
rounding soulmates. In China, the
Old Man in the Moon is said to
connect soulmates by a red silk
thread so they will find each other
in subsequent lifetimes. According
to Jewish tradition, each soul is
split in two as it descends to Earth:
then the halves enter a male and a
female body. It’s believed that mar-
riage reuinites the separated
halves.

Anistatia Miller and Jared
Brown, soulmates and authors of
Perfect Match: Discovering Your
Soulmate ,  (Schocken Books,
$15.95), include these and other
Chinese, Hindu, Jewish and Celtic
traditions in this entertaining
book.

They detail how to find your
soulmate, select your wedding
date, and enhance your ceremony,
reception and your relationship.

A  n ew  b o o k  d e t a i l s  h ow  
astrology can help you find your
soulmate.

(NAPSA)—During times of eco-
nomic slowdown, it can pay to
think about the condition of your
family vehicle. In many cases, it’s
your second-largest investment
next to the purchase of a house or
apartment. Taking proper care of
your car can pay dividends by
extending its life and reducing the
likelihood of major costly repairs
down the road.

Bring your vehicle to a profes-
sional for basic preventive mainte-
nance service and a close look
under the hood. The many belts
and hoses connecting key engine
parts and systems are crucial to
the operation of your engine—one
of them breaking or becoming
unhinged while you’re out on the
open highway at night can be a
nightmare. Jiffy Lube trained and
certified technicians will do a
visual inspection for any unusual
conditions of engine parts and
functions as part of a regular Sig-
nature Service™ oil change. They
will also check all the vital fluids
in your car’s engine. 

Protecting Your Investment
Does optimum fuel economy

play a role in keeping a car on the
road longer? The answer lies in
how you drive your car. Driving
wisely (not gunning the engine or
accelerating in a hurry) can save
gas as well as wear-and-tear.
Extended idling burns more gas
than restarts, so make sure to
turn the engine off if you plan to
sit awhile. Finally, avoid driving
at high speeds or slamming down
on the brake pedal. 

Here’s a very routine mainte-
nance item: keep tires properly
inflated and aligned to help reduce
gas consumption. The less rubber
on the road, the less energy is
needed to propel the tires and the
greater the gas mileage.

Listen To Your Car
Take a moment to listen for

sounds that could mean minor
repair work now instead of the
need for replacing expensive parts

later. Turn off the radio while
driving and listen for suspicious
noises. The transition from gear to
gear in the transmission should be
nearly silent without any grinding
or rubbing noises. A humming
sound from below, possibly a
change in pitch based on accelera-
tion, can mean the differential is
low on lubricant or a more serious
problem exists. 

Having the oil changed as part
of Signature Service at Jiffy Lube
at the recommended interval (in
many cases, every 3,000 miles)
can help you to make sure that
your car, your major investment,
is in the best working order. Over
time, oil becomes contaminated by
many separate elements including
carbon, moisture, dirt and metal-
lic particles that result from
engine use. Various chemical reac-
tions may occur naturally over
time and form sludge and varnish
that can reduce the engine’s effi-
ciency. Technicians will also check
other vital functions on a regular
basis as well.

Following these guidelines can
help make sure you get to and
from where you want to go with-
out any major problems on the
road and keep your car operating
at peak efficiency longer! After all,
isn’t it nice to know you can put
off that first of many new car pay-
ments a little bit longer?

A Vehicle Checkup Can Pay Dividends

Spare yourself major repair
bills by taking care of minor
problems when they occur.

(NAPSA)—There may be good
news for the estimated 100 mil-
lion people in the U.S. with ele-
vated cholesterol levels.

According to the American
Heart Association, a cholesterol
reading of 240 is considered high
and puts an individual at risk for
coronary heart disease—the lead-
ing cause of death in the U.S.
Until age 50, men are at greater
risk than women of developing
heart disease, though once a
woman enters menopause, her
risk triples.

Nearly 41 million individuals
in the U.S. are thought to have
cholesterol levels in excess of 240. 

To a great extent, this has been
the driving force behind the explo-
sive growth of the category of
drugs called statin drugs. These
are drugs that are used to lower
cholesterol and now account for
$10 billion annually in prescrip-
tions for 13 million Americans.

It’s estimated, however, that as
many as two-thirds of the people
taking cholesterol-lowering drugs
do not gain as much of a benefit
from the medicine as they should
because they do a poor job of fol-
lowing their treatment schedule.

But research does indicate that
patients who frequently monitor
their cholesterol levels between
doctors visits can significantly
improve their compliance to treat-
ment programs and better man-
age their cholesterol.

To help patients monitor their
cholesterol, a company called
Lifestream Technologies has cre-

ated the first home device of its
kind designed to accurately and
cost-effectively measure total
blood cholesterol at home and
provide the reading within three
minutes.

The Lifestream Cholesterol
Monitor uses the Data Concern
Personal  Health Card.  This
advanced smart card technology
lets a patient record up to 200 test
results and can also display an
average of the last six test mea-
surements taken. 

This unique technology also
makes it possible for all members
of the family to use a single device
simply by replacing one Data Con-
cern Personal Health Card with
another one. This allows each
individual in a family to store and
track their own cholesterol test
results.

To learn more, visit the Web site
at www.knowitforlife.com or call
1-888-954-LIFE.

New Technology May Help Lower Cholesterol

Research indicates patients
who monitor their cholesterol do
a better job of complying with
their treatment schedules.

(NAPSA)—For “cat people”—
and you know who you are—the
answer to the above question is
always “yes.” Our feline friends
constantly do things that merit a
savory snack. However, just in
case you’re at a loss for reasons to
reward your bewhiskered buddy,
there are plenty of possibilities:

• He’s adorable—Is this one
ever in doubt? From his purr-fect
personality to his resplendent coat,
a cat always knows how to strike a
pose for maximum cuteness.

• She let you sleep past 7
a.m.—With a big feline yawn and
an extra-long session of cleaning,
she chose to put off her morning
vittles and let you extend your
catnap a few extra minutes.

• He used the scratching post—
The notoriously finicky feline
decided to spare the furniture and
sharpen his claws on the rope-and-
rug contraption you bought for just
this purpose. How thoughtful!

• She can’t give herself one—
The pantry is off-limits, but she
knows what’s inside. She’s been
patient—really, she has.

Another reason to give your cat
a treat is that these morsels can
be good for him. As natural carni-
vores, cats depend on real meat as
a staple in their diet. Fortunately,
one leading cat food company has

introduced a line of great-tasting
and nutritious treats—the only
nationally marketed brand with
real fish or poultry as the first
ingredient.

Friskies Cat Treats are avail-
able in Tender Turkey, Ocean
Whitefish & Tuna, Choice Chicken
and Salmon & Shrimp. Each of
the four soft varieties provides
high-quality protein, featuring
100 percent real fish or poultry as
its main ingredient, and comes
packed for quality and freshness
in a resealable, attractive alu-
minum package. In addition, each
variety has a distinctive food
shape specifically designed to
delight your cat.

For more information about
new Friskies Cat Treats, as well
as a money-saving coupon, visit
www.FriskiesCatTreats.com.

Does Your Cat Deserve A Treat Today?

When the treat is good for her,
doesn’t your cat deserve one—
just because?

The Minnesota Cognitive Acuity
Screen Center at www.cognitive
screening.com.
For traditional German recipes,
visit www.cmanorthamerica.
org.
For more information on
endometriosis, visit www.endo
metriosisassn.org.
The American Board of Pedi-
atrics at www.abp.org. 
Bach Flower Essences at
www.nelsonbachusa.com.
The “World’s Largest Concert”
at www.musicfriends.org.
The Allstate Financial Retire-
ment Reality Check survey at
www.Allstate.com.
Walnut Acres at www.walnut
acres.com.
Vagifem at www.vagifem.com.
AIMCO apartment buildings at
www.aimco.com.

Check Out
These Web Sites:

***
You can preach a better sermon
wth your life than with your
lips.

—Oliver Goldsmith
***


